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8 October 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
It is nearly harvest time and we are planning to support our local food bank again. After the last 
year there are many families in need of this support more than ever. 
 
The food bank has nominated us as a drinks school and have asked us to request that children 
bring in items from the list below,which is very limited due to stock restrictions: 
  
Coffee 
Long life Fruit Juice 
Hot Chocolate 
Sugar Free Orangeade 
 
Please no FRESH fruit juice. 

 
 
Please can we ask that you bring in your donations to the school gates on the morning of Friday 
23 October 2020 only where we will have boxes for you to place your items in. Later that 
morning all donations will be delivered to the Bromley Food Bank. 
 
Due to current restrictions the collection needs to be dropped to the Bromley Foodbank (the old 
Adventure Kingdom building) at 11.30am on Friday 23 October and we are asking for some 
support from our parents who would be able to assist in transporting your generous donations to 
the foodbank. If you are able to help with this please email Mrs Ellson at 
admin.office@farnborough.bromley.sch.uk  
 
Thank you for your continued support as always.  
 
 
 
Miss James      Mrs Browne 
Head Teacher     Head of School 
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